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August 13, 2010 

NMOCD Environmental 
ATTN: Mike Bratcher 
1301 West Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 

RE: Burnett Oil 
Stevens A #10 
Salt Water Remediation 

Mr. Bratcher: 

Burnett has completed the final phase of the above Usted site. 

1) 20 mil. Liner was installed over entire excavation and pipeline. 
2) The excavation was backfilled with clean soil, contoured, mounded and 

bermed to prevent runoff and runon. 
3) The area was seeded with BLM #2 mix as required. Mr. Ballard of BLM 

was notified of the seeding. 

This should conclude all activities of this site. Find attached photos and C-141 of all 
closure activities. 

Should you have any questions, please call. 

Sincerely, 

Eddie W. Seay, Agent 
Eddie Seay Consulting 
601 W. Illinois 
Hobbs, NM 88242 
575-392-2236 
seay04(gUeaco. net 

cc: Jennifer VanCuren, BLM 
B. Mathews, Burnett Oil 



rage i oi z 

Rena Seay 

From: "Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD" <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
To: "Rena Seay" <seay04@leaco.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2010 1:43 PM 
Subject: RE: Burnett Oil 
Eddie, 

It is my understanding that RRALs, as agreed upon by OCD, have been met, and your current proposal, 
as discussed with Ms. Bonham, is to install a 20 mil liner over the currently excavated area at this site. If 
this understanding is correct, you may proceed with closure. If not, please advise. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
575-748-1283 Ext.108 

From: Rena Seay [mailto:seay04@leaco.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18,201011:53 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Burnett Oil 

May 18, 2010 

NMOCD 
ATTN: Mike Bratchetr 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 

' RE: Burnett Oil Co. 
Stevens A #10 
Section 13, T. 17 S., R. 30 E. 
Eddy Go. 

Mr. Bratcher: 

I am seeking written approval to continue closing of the above listed site. I met with 
Mrs. Sherry Bonham on 5/13/10, and was given verbal approval to continue closure, but 
did not receive her written approval due to accident. 

I would appreciate a letter of approval to continue with the closing. 

I appreciate your help. 

Thanks, 

5/19/2010 
























